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STATE OF

Schwartzwalder Mine Pool Dewatering
1 message

COLORADO Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Steve Cohen <Steve.Cohen@colterusa.com> Thu, Nov 2, 2017 at 8:59 AM

To: "Michael Cunningham (michaela.cunningham@state.co.us)" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Cc: Document Control <Document.Control@cotterusa.com>, Ken Mushinski <Ken.Mushinski@cotterusa.com>, "Jim
Harrington (jimharrington@alexcoresource.com)” <jimharrington@alexcoresource.com>, "Billy Ray
(bray@alexcoresource.com)” <bray@alexcoresource.com>

Hello Michael:

This email serves as notification that, as of October 31, 2017, Cotter has achieved
the required dewatering elevation of 150 feet below the Steve Adit. Cotter will
continue to dewater the mine until a depth of approximately 200 feet below the Steve
Adit. For long-term operations , Cotter will maintain the mine water level between
170 and 190 feet below the Steve Adit.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Cheers,

Stephen J. Cohen, PG

Mill Manager

Cotter Corporation (N.S.L.)
1700 Fremont County Road 143
Canon City, CO 81212

Office: 719-275-7413, x 202
Direct: 719-204-7036

Mobile: 720-237-2358

sleve.cohen@cotierusa.com
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This cammunication is intended to be confidential to the person(s) to whom it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the agent of the intended recipient or if you are unable to deliver
this communication to the intended recipient, you must net read, use or disseminate this information. If you have
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